CITY OF SEATTLE NOTICE OF SEPA DETERMINATION: The City of Seattle Department of Transportation
(SDOT) has issued a Determination of Non-significance (DNS) and Adoption of Existing Environmental
Document Notice in accordance with the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) for the Post Avenue
Bridge Replacement Project. The project will remove the existing bridge superstructure and portions of
existing substructure and replace them with a new permanent roadway located between Marion and
Columbia Streets on Post Avenue in downtown Seattle. Comment Deadline: 5PM Monday October 17,
2016. Appeal Deadline: 5 P.M. Monday October 24, 2016. The DNS, a NEPA Categorical Exclusion
Documentation Form and supporting information may be examined in the Seattle Department of
Planning and Development Public Resource Center at 700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2000, Seattle and the
Central Branch of the Seattle Public Library located at 1000 Fourth Ave. Seattle, WA. Agency contact:
Kit Loo, SDOT, P.O. Box 34996, Seattle, WA, 98124-4996, (206) 684-3669; Kit.Loo@seattle.gov.



